
The site was previously a grassy area beside a 
building and a parking lot. The raingarden is located 
at the Extension office in Franklin, Indiana. It 
is visible to the public, but it cannot be seen from 
the front of the building. The 300 square foot rain 
garden was installed over one day in 
September 2019. This site was chosen because it 
receives runoff from a nearby roof and there are 
many plants in other areas around the office.

Obstacles of the installation included the expenses and the excavation of the site, 
however each were eventually handled successfully. The rain garden has an ecological 
impact, as it filters runoff stormwater from a downspout. The raingarden also creates a 
conversation piece.​

This rain garden is home to 236 native plants of twelve different species. All plants were 
acquired from Spence Nursery, and planted with 12 inch spacing. The garden is weeded 
by hand every 4 weeks or as needed by EMG volunteers and extension staff. Herbicide 
was used around the perimeter to keep grass back. No fertilizer was added and 
the native plants have adapted to the soil type on the site. Sand and compost was added 
when the initial excavation took place.​
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